
June 10, 2022   Joint Town and Village Public Hearing 

Present: Supervisor Marty Mason, Mayor Jerry Golden, Councilman Wiley, Councilman Maloney, 
Councilman Aubertine, Councilman Wood, Trustee Bob Ewing, Trustee Christine Stark via phone. 

Supervisor Mason called for the pledge of allegiance.  He explained that the purpose of the public 
hearing was to hear comments on the Town and Village creation of a Not-For-Profit Local Development 
Corporation. 

Councilman Wood made a motion to open the public hearing at 9am, seconded by Councilman Wiley.  
All members voted AYE. 

Supervisor Mason called for public comments.  No one was in attendance and not one signed in to 
speak. 

Supervisor Mason asked the board if they had reviewed the creation documents.  The board had and 
responded that the paperwork looks good to them. 

Supervisor Mason said that the board will pass the resolution for the Corporation creation at their 
regular board meeting on June 19, 2022. 

Councilman Aubertine made a motion to close the public hearing at 9:04pm, seconded by Councilman 
Wood.  All members voted AYE. 

There being no further business, Councilman Maloney made a motion to close the meeting at 9:04am. 

 

      ______________________________________ 

      Michelle Bouchard, RMC – Town Clerk 

 


